
 
Centenary dinner update 

 
 
We are delighted to confirm that the OCA Centenary Dinner will take place 
on Saturday 25 March at 7pm (bar from 6pm) in the college’s new cafe. 
 

 
 
Tickets are £40 for a three course meal (vegetarian option available). 
 
Tickets can be secured by making a funds transfer to: 
 
Sort code - 60 11 17 
Account number - 62146556 
Account name: Old Collyerians’ Association 
 



Please include your name as the reference and email 
stewart.mackman@gmail.com to confirm payment. Please also specify if 
applicable:  
 
- if a vegetarian meal is required. 
- if you would wish to join a tour of the college’s new buildings at 5.30pm 
 
We look forward to seeing OCs at this auspicious centenary event.  
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